
 

 

TITLE VI NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

The City of El Cajon operates its programs and services in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 

1964 and all related acts and statutes ("Title VI"). Title VI and related statutes prohibiting discrimination in 

federally assisted programs require that no person in the United States of America shall, on the grounds of 

race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability be excluded from the participation in, be denied the benefits 

of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity receiving federal assistance. 

Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI 

may file a grievance with the City of El Cajon.  Any such grievance must be in writing and submitted to the 

City’s Title VI Compliance Officer within one hundred and eighty (180) days following the date of the alleged 

occurrence. 

For more information on the City’s Title VI compliance and the procedures to file a grievance, please contact 
the City’s Title VI Coordinator at (619) 441-1716, visit City’s website or visit the City’s City Manager’s office at 
200 Civic Center Way, El Cajon, CA 92020. Note that Grievant has the right to file grievances directly to the 
appropriate state or federal agency providing financial assistance to the City.    
 
 
 

https://www.cityofvista.com/home/showdocument?id=272

